Sent: 10 July 2018 11:23

To: Planning I
Subject: FW: 16A Lyndhurst Gardens 2018/3169/P

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding the re-development at 16A Lyndhurst Gardens, we understood that the original approval
was based on making the above ground re-build similar to the pre-existing red-brick bungalow, in
keeping with it being in a conservation area of red-brick houses.

However, we understand the developer has now proposed to finish in Blue bricks and marble facing,
which is clearly not in keeping with this.

I would like to object to the proposed changes.

Please can you advise the status of the application — i.e. has the blue brick/marble facing been
approved?

Regards
Richard Powell



